
  

 

 

 

January 24, 2019 

 

 

Calexico Unified School District 

901 Andrade Avenue 

Calexico, CA 92231 

 

Re: Calexico High School 

 Ward Field Parking Lot Rehabilitation 

Notice of Completion 

 

Dear Mr. Vega, 

 

Construction for the Ward Field Parking Lot Rehabilitation project has been completed. 

Currently, we are requesting that the District files the required Notice of Completion with the 

County using the information below. Once recorded, please forward a copy to our office for our 

records.    

 

Description: Ward Field Parking Lot Rehabilitation 

Contractor: Pyramid Construction & Aggregates, Inc. 

Start date: June 18, 2018 

Completion date: January 11, 2019 

Original Contract Amount: $1,599,800.00 

Final Contract Amount: $1,696,699.00 

 

Please email if you have any questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christian Navarro 

Administrative Assistant 
chrissy@sanders-inc.com 
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